
 

Are you unable or unsure of 

how to                                                                                                         

access the HOA WEB SITE??? 
 

 

 

Then you might want to consider taking a class 

here at Foxwood Village given by the 

WEBSITE Webmaster. Classes will be small 

so everyone can get more personal 

attention. 

If interested please sign the sheet attached to this Flyer or call 

or email the webmaster!! 

Questions: Call Paul @284-9981 or email 

webmasterfvhoa@optimum.net 

 


